From: Henry Dsouza Redacted

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 5:48 PM

To: Jack Stark

Subject: Re: Regent Jim Pillen's Resolution

Non-NU Email

Thank you, regent Stark. I appreciate your help on this critical issue and protecting freedom.

On Tue, Jul 13, 2021 at 5:05 PM Jack Stark < <u>jackstark@nebraska.edu</u>> wrote:

Henry thank you for sharing your comments. I promise to bring your concerns before the Board in our meeting this month. Thanks Jackman

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Henry Dsouza

Redacted

Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 11:54:26 AM

To: Jack Stark < <u>jackstark@nebraska.edu</u>>
Subject: Regent Jim Pillen's Resolution

Non-NU Email

Dear Regent Stark,

I am writing to request you to oppose the resolution put forward by Regent Jim Pillen opposing the teaching of critical race theory. This will be an unwarranted interference by the Board of Regents into academic autonomy and freedom.

Here are some news links relating to the topic:

Jim Pillen asks fellow NU regents to formally oppose critical race theory

A week earlier, Mr. Pillen indicated that he was not speaking as a regent.

Jim Pillen, saying he's not speaking as an NU regent, condemns critical race theory

Joint Statement on Efforts to Restrict Education about Racism

Statement by AAUP on President Trump's Attack on Critical Race Theory

If you need to learn more about this issue here is an interview on NPR Fresh Air:

The Battle Over Teaching Critical Race Theory

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Henry

__

Henry D'Souza

Redacted

--

Henry D'Souza